



Officers

DEBRA GEORGE President

VICTORIA MILLER Vice President

SCOTT H LINDEN Secretary

PATRICIA BATES Treasurer

GLENN BAILEY Sergeant at Arms

MOTION: ENC Parks Committee supports in concept Alternative 4 - South Marsh Alternative as presented in the US Army Corp of Engineers Sepulveda Dam Basin Vegetation Management Plan Draft Supplemental Environmental Assessment. Additionally, we recommend the establishment of a reclaimed water supply to pothole pond.

PASSED 5-0-0 on May 9, 2016 in a publicly noticed Encino Neighborhood Council Parks Committee Meeting held at the Balboa Sports Center.

MOTION: ENC Parks Committee supports in concept Alternative 4 - South Marsh Alternative as presented in the US Army Corp of Engineers Sepulveda Dam Basin Vegetation Management Plan Draft Supplemental Environmental Assessment. Additionally, we recommend the establishment of a reclaimed water supply to pothole pond.

PASSED 19-0-0 on May 25, 2016 in a publicly noticed Encino Neighborhood Council General Board Meeting held at the Encino Community Center.

Debra Lee George

President

Encino Neighborhood Council

Scott H Linden

Secretary

Encino Neighborhood Council